
The	Cedar	Lane	School	PTA’s	
22nd	Annual	Walk	For	Our	Stars	

May	4,	2019	at	10:00am	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
Its	that	time	of	year	again.		We	are	excited	to	be	having	our	annual	Walk	For	Our	Stars.		We	
would	love	to	have	our	patrons,	neighbors,	and	friends	join	us	for	this	fun	and	worthy	event.	
	
Please	visit	our	website	for	information	on	Sponsorship	and	Registration:	Sponsorship	deadline	
is	April	5,	2019.	
	

https://walkforourstars.wixsite.com/cedarlanepta	
	
Please	contact	this	year’s	WFOS	Chairperson,	Cindy	Rosales-Cooper,	for	more	information:	
walkforourstars@gmail.com		or	at	(301)	529-8270.	


